
Errochty GSP
Public Consultation Feedback Event

Louise Anderson
SSEN Transmission, 
Inveralmond House, 
200 Dunkeld Road, Perth, 
PH1 3AQ

SSEN Transmission invites you to share 
your views with us

What is happening?
In recognition of feedback received from our previous 
consultations held in April this year plans have been developed 
for the reinforcement works required at Errochty substation and 
SSEN Transmission are pleased to be hosting a face to face public 
consultation feedback event to present the updated design and 
gain views and feedback on our updated proposals to facilitate 
the installation of two new 90MVA 132/33kV transformers, along 
with appropriate 132kV and 33kV switchgear to create a new 
Grid Supply Point (GSP) adjacent to the existing Errochty 132kV 
substation in Tummel Bridge.

We would encourage members of the local community and all 
interested parties to attend the event.

These are open door drop in sessions, open to all members of the 
public and interested parties.

Email: louise.anderson@sse.com 
Phone: 01738 341 975

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the 
project’s Community Liaison Manager:

Scan me

To find out more on the 
project visit the project 
website by scanning 
the above QR code, or 
use the following URL: 
https://bit.ly/35ErGpN

@SSETransmission

The face to face consultation 
will be held at the  
following location:

These are open door 
drop in sessions, open 
to all members of the 
public and  
interested parties.

Kynachan Hall, 
Tummel Bridge 

Wednesday 6th July 

2-7pm


